
      

  

 

 
 

 
   

   
   

   
 

 
 

  

 
 

      
 

   
   

  
 

 
   

 

 
    

      
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

~TORONTO REPORT FOR ACTION 

Appointment of Chair of the Board of Management of 
the Toronto Zoo 

Date: December 6, 2022 
To: City Council 
From: City Clerk 
Wards: All 

SUMMARY 

The purpose of this report is to advise City Council of its requirement to appoint a chair 
of the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The City Clerk recommends that: 

1.  City Council appoint a chair of the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo from 
among the Members of Council appointed to the Board, for a term of office until 
December 31, 2024, and until successor is appointed. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

This report has no financial impact. 

DECISION HISTORY 

City Council, at its meeting on November 23 and 24, 2022, appointed Members of 
Council to the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo for a term of office until 
December 31, 2024 and until successors are appointed: 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2023.ST1.1 
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COMMENTS 

At its meeting on November 23 and 24, City Council appointed the following Members 
of Council to the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo, on the recommendation of 
the Striking Committee: 

• Deputy Mayor Jennifer McKelvie 
• Councillor Jamaal Myers 

In addition, Mayor Tory appointed Councillor Paul Ainslie as the Mayor's designate. 

Section B.9. of the procedures by-law of the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo 
stipulates that the City appoints the Chair of the Board. 

As the slate of candidates presented to City Council for appointment did not include a 
Chair of the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo, Council should, at its earliest 
opportunity, appoint a chair from among the Members appointed to the Board. 

CONTACT 

Kelly McCarthy, Deputy City Clerk Secretariat, City Clerk's Office 
Kelly.McCarthy@toronto.ca, 416-392-8676 

SIGNATURE 

John D. Elvidge 
City Clerk 
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